Fra: vladimir gorcakov <vlagor5@yahoo.com>

Sendt: 08.05.2023 17:45:13

Til: Sentralarkivet <postmottak@karmoy.kommune.no>

Emne: Vladimiras Gorcakovas, Kvalavagvegen 167 . Gnr.83, Bnr.108
Avvik avslopsanledgqg.

Hi. Your letter 23/2936-1 dated 03/27/2023 upset me very much, because I
didn’t even think that our septic tank was in such a bad condition and it
needed to be changed to another, new cleaning system
I understand that probably no one has ever I checked this old septic
tank, because i1t 1s not shown in the documents, ...
Maybe you know and can advise who to contact specifically and who can
do all this and replace the septic tank
I wrote several letters and attached copies of your letter, with with
a request to consider the issue of replacing a septic tank in several
organizations of plumbers and now I am waiting for their answer and
suggestions on how much it will all cost
I was in the administration building of the Karmoy kommune on
04/17/2023 and talked with Kevin Kvilhaug, but I didn’t really understand
much because he was in a hurry
Did I understand correctly that 1 year is given to install a new
septic tank? Help please !



